
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 3/21/2011 7:34:15 PM
To: 'pac@cpuc.ca.gov' (pac@cpuc.ca.gov); 'frl@cpuc.ca.gov' (frl@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Fw: 3/14 Correspondence from the NTSB

From: Park, Hyun
Sent: Monday, March 21, 2011 07:33 PM 
To: Bottorff, Thomas E; Cherry, Brian K 
Cc: Maikin, Joe <jmalkin@orriek.com>
Subject: FW: 3/14 Correspondence from the NTSB

Joe suggests that one of you should forward this to Paul and Frank. Thanks.

Hyun

Redacted
From: ________ ______________ _
Sent: Monday, March 21, 2011 6:29 PM
Tn: Park Hviin- SalaQ Fdwarri A f FT1 
q. Redacted RedacteBottorff, Thomas E; Pruett, Greg S.; Johnson, Kirk;' rl

Reda Leder, Steve
Subject: ACT: 3/14 Correspondence from the NTSB

Hyun, Ed:

Chris Johns received the attached letter from Deborah Hersman re Urgent Safety Recommendations P­
10-2 and -3. Please coordinate our response. Thank you.

«ntsb.pdf»

Redacted
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